Hello! m
This week we have... U
- Explored subtraction.

- Retold a familiar story using some punctuation.
- Created our own class pet pictogram.
- Retold a Christian story in order.

- Used sounds expressively to illustrate a story.
- Created our own fluffy owls.

After half term we will be...

- Counting back, finding the difference and comparing addition and subtraction
number sentences in maths.

- Creating our own firework poems in English.

- Typing and using ‘undo’ and ‘redo’ on word in ICT.

- Considering how arctic animals have adapted to their environment in Geography.

- Understanding the importance of different objects found inside a Christian church in
R.E.

- Considering how healthy people look and feel in PSHE.

- Creating our own chalk firework pictures in Art.

Homework

Homework this week is all about subtracting numbers to 20 using a number line and the
‘crossing out’ method.

Buster’s book club

This week in Class 1 we had 12 children who met the reading target, 11 children who
exceeded the reading target and totalled 133 additional minutes of reading.

P.E Days Term 2

Next term Mrs Cavanagh from the Lenham School will be leading one of our weekly P.E
lessons. This means we will be changing our P.E days for term 2! P.E will now be on a
Monday and Friday. Please ensure kits are in school and earrings are out on these days.

Have a lovely half term!

Miss Crayford
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